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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee. I am the 

president of Meissner Nordic Ski Club, a non-profit organization that grooms 30 miles 

of Nordic ski trails in the Deschutes National Forest in order to provide winter 

recreation opportunities for the Central Oregon community and for visitors. We 

believe trails are important for the health and enjoyment of individuals, families, and 

the community, and we are asking you to support lasting recreational immunity 

protections to keep Oregon's trails open by passing SB 179. 


